IN THE MATTER 	of the Resource Management Act 1991 (RMA)
AND	
IN THE MATTER 	Resource Consent Applications by Northport Ltd - Port Expansion project at Marsden Point

Application numbers:
· Whangarei District Council: LU2200107
· Northland Regional Council: APP.040976.01.01
MINUTE 2 (2 APRIL 2024) FROM THE HEARING PANEL

RESPONSE TO THE APPLICANT’S MEMORANDUM - FOURTH MONTHLY REPORT OF ENGAGEMENT ON UPDATED DRAFT CULTURAL CONDITIONS.  

1. The Hearing Panel has received and reviewed[footnoteRef:1] that the Applicant’s Memorandum[footnoteRef:2] regarding the Summary and Outcome of Engagement with Patuharakeke Te Iwi Trust Board and “Next Steps”.   [1:  2 April 2024]  [2:  Dated 28 March 2024] 

2. The Hearing Panel notes paragraph 5 that states:
Northport and Patuharakeke Te Iwi Trust Board have therefore agreed to update the Hearing Panel next Friday 5 April as to any outcome.
3. The Hearing Panel has decided to await the outcome of the next update (due 5 April 2024) before addressing the “Next Steps” in the Memorandum, including confirming a reconvened hearing date and any process matters. 
4. Any enquiries regarding this Direction, or related matters, should be directed to Alissa Sluys - Consents and Hearing Administrator at alissas@nrc.govt.nz
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Greg Hill Chairperson  
2 April 2024
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